From: TCNShelp [mailto: TCNShelp@fcc.qov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 10:23 AM
To: sequahna@yahoo.com

Cc: amoskowitz@amoskowitzlaw.com
Subject: CLOSE OUT TCNS 141819

RE: TCNS# 141819

The Wireless Telecommunications Bureau (WTB) Infrastructure Team understands that the project proponents for this communications
facility or collocation, after initially noifying you using TCNS, followed your office’s expressed submittal protocols and provided you with
complete project information to review. :

At the conclusion of the thirty-day review period described in the Nationwide Programmatic Agreement (NPA, Section IV F.4.), the
project proponent subsequently made two or more additional attempts to contact you to determine your Tribe’s interest in the site.

Forty days after providing you with complete project information, the project proponent copied the Commission on a final
communication sent to your office, expressing that they still had received no response.

The Commission has subsequently attempted to contact you in order to confirm any potential interest in this location. Having received
no response, we must at this point respectfully assume that you have no further cultural resource concems. The proponent is therefore
authorized to proceed with this project if it has satisfied all other environmental and regulatory requirements. Please feel free to
respond to this email or call us at 202.418.0220 if you have any questions or concerns.



